From: Gribble, Peter
Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2017 3:28 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Keane, Erin; Bentancur1, Ana
Subject: Gift Report 

 

Please accept his email as a report of gift and action taken for both Ana Bentancur and myself.
 
See email below to Choo Hwang.
 
The value of the Macy’s gift cards are $30 each.
 
I will return them to Choo within the next few business days. If I don’t see her, I will give them to her Deputy or Managing Deputy so he can pass them to her.
 
Thank you 
 
Peter Gribble
Deputy Director
Utility Billing & Customer Service
Department of Finance
